Authors’ Response to Reviewers on the Manuscript Titled: “The Epidemiology of Shoulder
Dislocations Presenting to United States Emergency Departments: An Updated 10-Year Study”

To the Reviewers and the Editorial Board of WJO:

The authors greatly appreciate the positive feedback that has been provided. There were not
many actionable changes that needed to be undertaken based off of the feedback. The Tables
were standardized and Table 1 was converted to rate per year instead of number of overall cases
per age and gender.

Thank you again and we look forwards to your correspondence.

Very Respectfully,
The Authors



